
 
 
 
 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – Wainwright Elementary School gets 
Design Funding Approval 

NEWS RELEASE – May 29, 2023 

Wainwright Elementary School (WES) has been approved for new school design funding. For a 

decade, WES has been a capital plan priority for BTPS, and the approval has ignited a wave of 

excitement among the school community. 

 

"We are thrilled to announce that Buffalo Trail Public Schools has received approval for new 

school design funding for Wainwright Elementary School. This is a significant milestone for WES 

and the entire division. The Board, past and present, have been advocating for this funding for a 

long time, and it is fantastic to see our efforts come to fruition." said Superintendent Holoien. 

Facilities Director Huxley added, "The approval of design funding is a significant milestone for 

Wainwright Elementary School. We can now move forward with the necessary steps to create a 

modern and innovative learning environment that will benefit our students for years to come." 

Principal Tom Koskie expressed his enthusiasm, stating, "As the principal of Wainwright 

Elementary School, I am so excited by the news of receiving funding for the new school design. 

This is a momentous occasion for our school and the culmination of years of hard work and 

dedication. I am confident that the new school will provide our students with enhanced learning 

opportunities and a continued positive learning environment." 

With the combined support and excitement from Superintendent Holoien, Facilities Director 

Huxley, and Principal Koskie, Buffalo Trail Public Schools is ready to embark on an exciting journey 

towards the construction of a state-of-the-art Wainwright Elementary School. 

 



 

 


